9/1/2020

Dear Fellow Townspeople,

We have asked the Department of Transportation to consider sight line improvements to
the intersection of Music Vale Rd and Route 85.

With the help of Deputy Commissioner Eucalitto, the project is moving forward.

We look forward to working with the Department of Transportation on this important
safety project.

Respectfully,

Kevin T. Lyden
First Selectman

270 Hartford Road Salem, Connecticut 06420-0809
Tel: 860-859-3873 Fax 860-859-1184 www.salemct.gov
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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Norwich, Connecticut 06360

Phone
(860) 823-3110

August 27, 2020

Town of Salem
270 Hartford Road
Salem, CT 06420

Dear Property Owner:
Subject: Town: Salem
Project: 0120-0094
The Connecticut Department of Transportation is undertaking a project for the Intersection

Improvements on Route 85 & Music Vale Road in Salem, CT.

In the weeks to come, we will be surveying portions of surrounding properties in order to obtain
hydraulic information and existing ground features for our Designers.

Attached is a consent form for your review and signature. This consent form is a request to enter
upon your property in order to obtain this information.

Thank you for your tlime and consideration in this matter. If you have any questions, please
contact me at telephone number (860) 823-3110 or e-mail me at charles.lachance(@ct.gov.

Sincerely,

Pl &L (U

Charles E. La Chance
Principal Engineer
Bureau of Engineering and Construction

An Equal Opportunity Employer

&3 Printed on recycled or recovered paper



